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Traffic Safety 
With the warm weather and more students walking and riding bikes to school, we would like to remind 
parents to be EXTRA diligent in following the laws of the road and looking out for our students. We have asked 
for extra police presence to help ensure continued traffic safety. 
 

Grade 8 Trip to Ottawa 
Our grade eight classes will be visiting our nation’s capital this week as part of their History/Geography 
program. Everyone is excited and we would like to thank the School Council and parents who support our milk 
program for the extra funds that have supported families with the cost of this trip. 
 

Registration and Farewells 
A reminder that, at this time of year, we are planning our 2015-2016 school year. If you are planning to move 
between now and September, please inform the school office as we try to have accurate student enrolment 
projections to get ready for next year. We continue to accept registrations for the upcoming year. 
 

Pan Am Day 
Our staff and students celebrated the upcoming Pan Am Games with a full day of fun and fitness on Tuesday. 
Legacy students were amazing as they bounced, threw, passed, dribbled, and ran throughout the day. Special 
thanks to the organizing committee of teachers who made the day an incredible success, and to the parents 
who came in to help us cut fruit from many of the Pan Am countries. You can never have enough mango and 
papaya!  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx




 

Attention: Legacy PS Families 
parents, guardians, grandparents & high school students  

 

We need your help!! 
Our small committee needs the help of Legacy parents, 

grandparents & high school students. If you are available to 

work a shift at the Fun Fair on Thursday June 4, 2015, please 

email: legacyfair2015@gmail.com or leave a note at the 

office with your contact information. 
 

SHIFTS 
 

SET-UP   Anytime after 2:00pm – 4:30pm   

  

ACTIVITY SHIFT 4:30pm – 6:00pm  
Helping out with games, activities, etc. 

 

ACTIVITY SHIFT  6:00pm – 7:30pm  
Helping out with games, activities, etc. 

 

CLEAN-UP  7:30pm – 8:00pm  

 

 

 

please email: legacyfair2015@gmail.com 




